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22nd November, 2022. 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are looking to create a Parents’ and Carers’ Forum this academic year. The purpose of the 

Parents’ and Carers’ Forum is to work collaboratively with parents to provide additional enrichment 

experiences for the children at Colmers Farm and to gain support for school projects. 

 

As you can understand, the teachers work hard (over long hours) to teach your children. 

Sometimes there just are not enough hours in the day to plan, prepare, organise, resource and 

enjoy all of the opportunities we would like to provide. 

 

Examples of these include: 

• Leavers’ disco 

• Leavers’ hoodies 

• Christmas Fair 

• Summer Fair 

• Quiz nights 

• Movie nights 

• Halloween disco 

• Toy and book swap shops…… and many more. 

 

We are looking to find a group of parents / carers to work alongside Miss Kelly and teachers at our 

school to give some of their time to join our Parents’ and Carers’ Forum. You do not need to commit 

a lot of time, in fact just helping out with one event would be fantastic. Previous attempts to 

establish a more formal PTA have not been successful but we are determined to succeed this year 

with the Parents’ and Carers’ Forum! 

 

If you would be interested to find out more about what the forum may entail and to share any 

ideas you have, please come along to an initial meeting on Thursday 1st December in the lower hall 

at 4:30pm. (You will not commit yourself by coming along!) We would be grateful if you could 

please return the attached slip to the office to indicate you are interested in attending. 

 

If you are interested in finding out more but cannot make this meeting, please send back the 

attached slip and I will ensure you find out further information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Emma Kelly 

Deputy Head Teacher 


